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Community 
Update

Moira Achiever Awards
Nominate a shining star in your community! Recognise 
outstanding achievements and dedication with nominations 
open now for individuals, groups, events, or projects. There 
are five award categories open for nominations. Nominations 
close on 20 March 2023. An awards ceremony hosted by 
the Council will be held in April. Go to our website for more 
information..

TOWNSHIP OF NUMURKAH - Your bins 
will be emptied one day prior to your normal 
collection day. If you are within the town limits 
of Numurkah, your kerbside bins are to be 
placed out on the evening of TUESDAY 4 
APRIL 2023 for collection on WEDNESDAY 5 
APRIL 2023.

GOOD FRIDAY CHANGES - Residents who 
usually place their kerbside bins out on a 
Thursday night for FRIDAY COLLECTION, 
please place your bins out on the evening of 
WEDNESDAY 5 APRIL 2023 for collection on 
THURSDAY 6 APRIL 2023.

Kerbside collection 
changes - Easter Period

Celebrate Harmony Day with 
a range of language flags 
and enjoy morning tea at 
the Numurkah Commmunity 
Learning Centre,
Tuesday 21 March 2023
10 am - 12 pm
Visit our website for more 
information.

Cultural Diveristy Week - 
Numurkah

Flood waste free disposal extension 

From 6 March 2023 until 14 April 2023, the Institute of 
Community Directors Australia (ICDA) will be accepting 
applications for the Women Leading Locally fellowship.
There are 65 fully-funded places 
in the fellowship program on 
offer, thanks to funding from the 
Victorian government.
The program is designed to 
inspire, equip and sustain women 
to become – and remain – 
successful local representatives 
for their communities.
Women from 32 local government 
areas, includingthe Moira Shire will be prioritised in the 
selection process. 
You can register your interest in the program by visiting 
www.communitydirectors.com.au

The free disposal of flood-affected waste has been extended until 
2 May 2023, proof of residence must be presented at approved 
landfills.
For more information please visit our website

Women Leading Locally


